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All Covenant Medical Staff physicians are invited to join us for breakfast as we show our appreciation for the 
extraordinary work that you do. The celebration will take place from 6:30 am to 11:00 am with made-to-order omelettes 
in the white tent, Cooper physician parking lot. We hope you can join us. Take out orders are available if you are unable 
to attend the festivities. To place an order, call 989.751.4983. For more details contact Maryvonne DeSmyter, office 
administrator at 583.4040. Thank you.

Save the Date: Doctor’s Day 2015 is March 30 

Save the Date…CMED in Saginaw March 18 
Please join the leadership of CMU College of Medicine on Wednesday March 18, 2015 from 7-9pm at the Horizon 
Conference Center for an evening of networking and appetizers. This is the first in a series of  conversations between 
community physicians, CMU College of Medicine leadership and the CMU Medical Education Partners in which CMU will  
share their vision and how you can become involved.  Please RSVP by March 6 to Kristen Edgerton at 989.774.6893 or 
kristen.edgerton@cmich.edu.

Covenant Mackinaw Campus Update
Operations at the Mackinaw Campus in the lower level, first, second, third and fourth floors are safe and fully 
operational. Women’s OB was the most impacted and they are temporarily relocated and seeing patients at 4200 
Fashion Square Blvd, third floor, Saginaw MI 48603. The phone number to the temporary location is 989.792.3100.
Covenant Cancer Care Center physicians are seeing patients in the following alternate locations.  
 • Dr. Nayak and Dr. Malhotra are seeing patients on the third floor of Mackinaw and can be contacted at 989.583.5060.
 • Dr. Maresca is seeing patients at 800 Cooper, second floor, Suite 3 and can be contacted at 989.583.5060.
 • Dr. Guy Boike is seeing patients at 4701 Town Centre, Suite 301 and can be contacted at 989.583.5168.

Please note that a small portion of the Cooper Physician Parking lot will be blocked off beginning Saturday March 28 
to enable us to set up for Monday March 30 National Doctors’ Day event. We apologize for any convenience this may 
cause. Thank you in advance for your cooperation.

Cooper Physician Lot to be Blocked off for Doctors’ Day 2015

It’s time for the annual TB testing, which is required for all physicians. Tests must be read within 48 to 72 hours of 
receiving the injection. Physicians can get their readings by a Certified Staff Reader only, which includes specific staff on 
each nursing unit, the ECC or one of the Physician Liaisons. Clinics run through April 30. See dates, times and locations 
below for some of the upcoming Employee Health Clinics:
Monday, 3.16.15 		 7AM – 8:30 AM 		  Harrison Side Room C/D
Monday, 3.16.15 		 2PM – 3:30 PM 		  Harrison Side Room C/D
Wednesday, 3.18.15 	 7AM – 8:30 AM 		  Harrison Side Room C/D
Wednesday, 3.18.15 	 2PM – 3:30 PM 		  Harrison Side Room C/D
Friday, 3.20.15 		  7AM – 8:30 AM 		  Harrison Side Room C/D
Friday, 3.20.15 		  2PM – 3:30 PM 		  Harrison Side Room C/D
Monday, 3.23.15		  7AM – 8:00 AM		  Harrison Side Room C (READINGS ONLY)
Monday, 3.23.15		  1PM – 2:00 PM		  eCovenant on Michigan Ave, Conference room, second floor	
For more information, please contact Jennifer Jarabeck, RN at 583.6018.

TB Testing Begins


